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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN
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MEMORANDUM
FOR : ALL UNDERSECRETARIES
FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY
Organizational Transformation and Human Resources
SUBJECT REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT EXECUTIVE
ORDER: REVISED GUIDELINES ON THE IMPLEMENTATION,
OPERATION, AND TURNOVER OF DPWH EVACUATION
CENTER PROJECT
DATE S [ R

With reference to the agreements during the NDRRMC Full Council Meeting on
29 September 2023 and as instructed by the Secretary, the DENR, together with the
DOST, shall take the lead in finalizing the draft Executive Order (EO): Revised
Guidelines on the Implementation, Operation, and Turnover of DPWH Evacuation
Center Project. Said draft EO was prepared by the NDRRMC Technical Working
Group (TWG) led by the DPWH in collaboration with other agencies.

In this regard, all Undersecretaries are respectfully requested to provide
comments on the draft EO. Specifically, the Undersecretary for Integrated
Environmental Science is requested to review the Prioritization Database proposed by
the TWG for the identification of local government units (LGUs) with urgent need for
evacuation centers. All relevant files can be accessed through this link:

https:/itinyurl.com/evaccentereo

Given the urgency of the requirement by the NDRRMC, kindly submit all
comments via email to the Office of the Secretary thru the Director, Document
Management and Operations Support (jperez@denr.gov.ph) copy furnish to the
undersigned (addelapena@denr.gov.ph) not later than 13 October 2023.

For consideration.
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